

James E. Whelehan President

September 2004

Dear Friend of McQuaid Jesuit,

McQuaid Jesuit is extremely proud to celebrate the 40th running of the McQuaid Cross Country Invitational. Because of the dedicated and enthusiastic efforts of scores of volunteers, alumni, parents, and friends and most notably the efforts and leadership of Bob Bradley and Pete Glavin, this meet has become one of the largest and most competitive in the entire country. I'm looking forward to watching the talents and energies of the thousands of runners from the United States and Canada who'll be racing at Genesee Valley Park today.

McQuaid Jesuit's educational experience is intended to advance the development of a young man's god-given talents; spiritually, intellectually, physically, emotionally and aesthetically. We believe the annual McQuaid Cross Country Invitational reflects on these values and beyond.

Thank you for joining with me in celebrating this wonderful milestone for our school. I'm especially happy to welcome all those who have come from a distance to be part of our 40th Annual.

Sincerely,

James E. Whelehan

